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The zinc structure/finish proposed for the second floor is out of character with the existing 

dwelling and with the other traditional Georgian buildings that line Camden Street. 

This metal structure is overbearing and highly imposing on our property and our view from 

our window and garden. 

As per section 7.7 and 7.8 of the Camden Supplementary Planning Document for Amenity 

(CPD 6), the visual outlook must be “pleasant” and that the “proximity, size or cumulative 

effect of any structures do not have an overbearing and/or dominating effect that is 

detrimental to the enjoyment of their properties by adjoining residential occupiers.”

We would insist that any structure should maintain the brick features of the existing 

terraced properties.
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